March 29, 2011 -
The company running the vote by mail was contacted and the following was discovered:

One can vote by mail and still go to the meeting on 4/9 and WILL BE COUNTED IN QUORUM. JUST
CANNOT VOTE AGAIN THERE (on redistricting). OR one could vote there and turn in your unused mail
ballot. It was confirmed with Ernie Marquez that one can vote on issues brought from the floor."

So those of you that have voted by mail can still attend the meeting and vote on the amendments that
the Reform Group and others plan to raise from the floor as is their right. Remember, your vote-by-mail
does NOT count towards a quorum.



